
 

 

 
 May 8, 2014 
 
Docket No. 03013596 License No. 06-17892-01 
Control No. 583395 
 
Deborah Weymouth 
Senior Vice President of Operations and Executive Director 
New Milford Hospital 
21 Elm Street 
New Milford, CT  06776-2915 
 
SUBJECT: NEW MILFORD HOSPITAL, VOIDANCE OF APPLICATION FOR LICENSE 

AMENDMENT, CONTROL NO. 583395 
 
Dear Ms. Weymouth: 
 
This concerns your amendment request letter dated February 11, 2014, requesting to remove 
Razia Rehmani, M.D. as an authorized user.  Since it was determined that Dr. Rehmani was not 
an authorized user on your license, an amendment is not required.  We have, therefore, voided 
your application.   
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
Original signed by James P. Dwyer 
 
James P. Dwyer, Chief 
Medical Branch 
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety 

 
cc: 
Joseph Bargellini, M.D., Radiation Safety Officer 
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